
To:  Board of Education 
 
From:  Jerri Kemble, Assistant Superintendent Leading, Learning and Technology 

Ellen Willets, Director Learning and Technology 

 
Re:  Cisco Cloudlock and Umbrella Protection Software 
 
Date:  November 26, 2018 
 
Background: 
For many years, firewall software was adequate for protecting users from dangers and 
compromises from the outside world. Security software and support is critical to ensure network 
viability, security protection, and operations. Cisco Umbrella provides the first line of defense 
against internet threats by providing visibility into internet activity and blocks threats before they 
reach the network.  Cisco Cloudlock secures cloud data and apps against breaches and cloud 
malware.   
 
 
Rationale 
Security software and support is critical to ensure network viability, security protection, and 
operations. It provides the Information Technology Services team the support tools needed to 
protect end users from any type of compromise.   
 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends the Board of Education approve purchasing a 3-year subscription 
of Cisco Umbrella and Cloudlock software and services with Converged One (AOS) A 3 year 
cumulative cost of $179,352.  Pricing is off of State contract # KS-C062518, and is to be paid 
annually from the general fund administrative technology budget. (FY19 $59,784, FY20 
$59,784, FY21 $59,784)  
 
 
Motion: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve purchasing a 3-year subscription of Cisco Umbrella 
and Cloudlock software and services with Converged One (AOS). The 3 year contract cost is 
$179,352.  Pricing is off of State contract # KS-C062518, and is to be paid annually from the 
general fund administrative technology budget. 2018-2019 annual expenditure is $59,784.” 

 


